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Collections are down for a number of reasons including technical issues with ticket 
issuance equipment, PCO staffing, and poor contractor performance. The Department 
of Public Works is still in negotiations for a new contract and anticipates having a new 
contract in operation by June-July 2014. 
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Technical issues with ticket issuance devices and PCO staffing have led to a decrease in 
ticket issuance. The Department of Public Works anticipates that issuance will remain 
low at least until a new vendor is in place. 
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The Department of Public Works (DPW) has hired and trained a new class of PCOs for 
Jazz Fest. DPW will hire a new class after Jazz Fest. 
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Revenue is lower than projected because of ongoing issues with inoperable flashers in 
school zones. 
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The Department of Public Works (DPW) fixed the truck required to repair school zone 
flashers, and have reached an agreement with Parks and Parkways to borrow a truck if 
necessary. The flashers at NO59  and NO60 have been converted to AC power and 
should have much fewer exceptions going forward. There is an ongoing energy issue 
with the flashers at NO92. DPW is in talks with Entergy regarding this issue. 
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Temporary data issues prevented Emergency Medical Services from obtaining March 
collections data. 
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A data error caused the billed amount for February to appear low. 

17 



18 



19 



20 



21 



Despite decreased ticketing, the Traffic Court has been able to dispose old cases to 
maintain disposition levels. A number of factors have facilitated this including better 
processes to notify individuals of an open violation and the City Attorney pursuing 
cases more aggressively. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages and is currently hiring new 
auditors. The training period for new hires takes several months, so the Bureau 
anticipates that audit numbers will remain low for much of 2014. The Bureau will look 
into the potential of over-hiring so there is always a full staff. 
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The number of field visits decreased slightly due to the loss of one field agent. 
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Much of the decrease in revenue compared to the projected level is due to a policy 
change that requires additional funds related to pensions to be allocated to General 
Services rather than the General Fund. 
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The City’s new policy involving cutting water in the case of delinquent payment has not 
yet been felt and will likely affect collections later in 2014. 
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The Office of Real Estate and Records is working on identifying additional properties 
for their upcoming auction. 
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The projected surplus in the workers compensation budget has decreased slightly from 
the previous month’s projection. 
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An increase in fuel prices has been offset by the reduction in usage. 
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The decrease in fuel usage by street lights is driven by conversion to LEDs. 
Approximately one-quarter of all lights have been converted and as more lights are 
converted, the City anticipates that usage and expenditures will continue to decrease. 
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